

The Panther Pride Bulletin

Bennet Elementary
District OR 1

February 22nd 2019 Volume 1, Issue 27

From Mrs. Walter

Next week Bennet Elementary will be celebrating Dr. Seuss's birthday. These are just a few of the activities planned for next week:

Monday: My Many Colored Days-Wear rainbow colors.

Tuesday: <u>Fox in Socks</u>- wear fun socks.

Wednesday: "The Cat in the Hat"-wear hats.

Thursday: "I'm Not Going to Get Up Today- Pajama Day.

Way to go Bennet Elementary! We have collected more than 200 items for the Humane Society. Look for a final total next week. What a tremendous and successful project this was. Thanks to the 6th grade Caring Team for their time and efforts!

Reminder there will be **no school Friday, March 1**st for winter break.

If at any time, you have questions or concerns about school, please call me at 402.782.3535 or email at walter.lin@districtor1.net. Thank you for your continued support and have a wonderful weekend.

Mrs. Walter



Bennet Boosters

Family Reading and Pajama Night

Families are invited to Bennet Elementary
Thursday, February 28th for a Family Reading
Night. Bennet Boosters will be providing
cookies and milk to families. Students can
come in their pajamas, read books, take
Accelerated Reader Tests, and shop the
Scholastic Book Fair. Please plan on attending
the Family Reading Night from 6:30-8:00 PM.

Summer Enrichment

Save the Date for Summer Enrichment from June 3rd-20th. Summer Enrichment will run Monday through Thursday from 9:00 AM to 12:00 PM, and is offered to all students entering KDG through 6th grade. Paperwork will be coming home in March.

School Safety Reminders

Please remember when dropping off your child in the morning and picking up after school, the circle drive is reserved for the buses from 7:40-8:20 AM and 2:45-4:00 PM.

If students arrive to school before 7:45 AM, they need to use the Before School Program.

Bennet Elementary Newsletter -- Page | 2

Upcoming Events

February

-28th Family Reading Night

March

- -1st No school
- -8th No School
- -11th BOE Meeting at 7:00 PM
- -12th Bennet Boosters at 7:00 PM

Bennet Singers & Band Students



Malcolm Music contest approaches! On Thursday, March 14th we will attend Malcolm Music Contest. Bennet

Singers will perform on the afternoon of March 14th. Students will need to wear black pants and dark colored dress shoes. A schedule for the individual/partner band times will be announced at a later date, as well as the Bennet Singers performance time.

Spring Concert



The 4th-6th grade Spring Concert will be Monday, April 29th, at 6:30 PM. The concert will be at Palmyra High School. More

information will be coming home soon.

PHS Blood Drive

PHS will be hosting a blood drive on March 12th from 1:00 PM-6:00 PM. Your blood donation will help raise scholarship funds for Palmyra High School students. Please contact call Mr. Malone for an appointment at 402-310-5289.

6th Grade Visit to Palmyra

6th Grade parents please mark your calendars for Wednesday, May 1st at 5 PM. You and your child are invited to attend a campus visit at Palmyra Junior/Senior High. Members of the Junior/Senior High student body will be available to lead tours and answer questions.

KDG Round Up

Bennet Elementary is registering students for Kindergarten for the 2019-2020 school year. Parents are encouraged to attend an informational meeting held at Bennet Elementary on Monday, April 1st at 6:30 PM.

Kindergarten Roundup will be held on Friday, April 5th from 9:00-11:00 AM. If you have a child who will be attending Kindergarten in the fall, please call Bennet Elementary at 402.782.3535.

Palmyra-Bennet-Douglas



Together We Transform Lives
Palmyra-Bennet-Douglas TeamMates
Mentoring Program

Annual Banquet

Sunday, March 31st at 5:30 PM
Palmyra High School
Tickets: \$15
Contact: Michael Chaffee,

TeamMates Coordinator,
Chaffee.Mic@districtor1.net